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Free and Accepted Masons

Jim H. Baker PHONE: (O) (602) 252-1924
Grand Master 2022-2023 (C) (520) 518-0409
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July 25, 2022

To: All Constituent Lodges, Grand Lodges Officers, DDGM’s and DDGL’s
From: Jim H Baker, Grand Master

Subject: Edict No. 2022-01 American Education Week 2022

Brethren,

The following Edict No. 2022-01 is to be read at the next Stated meeting of every
Constituent Lodge in Arizona.

Edict No. 2022-01

All Lodges and Masons under the jurisdiction of the Grand Lodge of F & AM of Arizona
shall observe the spirit of American Education Week (November 14-18, 2022) by
participating in and/or supporting special activities which recognize the Public Schools of
Arizona during the month of November 2022.

Issued under my signature this 25" day of July 2022.

Fraternally,

AN

im Baker
Grand Master



